
STATE Of CAUFORNlA-HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814

August !O, 1982 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE I-1O3-82 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: General Notice to Nonfederal AFDC-U Recipients of the Three-Month 
Limit on Eligibility Under the State AFDC-U Program 

REFERENCE: 

As you were informed in our letter of July 27, 1982 to all County Welfare 
Directors, a new state law (Chapter 327, Statutes of 1982) limits 
eligibility for benefits under the State AFDC-U Program to no more than 
three months in any 12-month period. Attached is the general informing 
notice, We urge you to send it to all nonfederal AFDC-U families to inform 
them of this three-month limit. We recommend that this notice be sent 
no later than September 1, 1982 to all current nonfederal AFDC-U 
recipients. This notice may be sent with the Monthly Eligibility Report (CA 7), 
as a stuffer with the warrant, or it may be mailed separately. 

Sending this advance notice does not relieve you from your responsibility 
to provide individual specific notices of action at least ten days prior 
to the effective date of grant termination. The notice of action messages 
are being developed. We plan to send these to you by mid-August. 

Questions concerning this notice should be directed to your AFDC 
Program Management Consultant at (916) 445-4458. 

cc: CWDA 
Medi-Cal 




